MITAC ...

FCC ID: MAU00S

Federal Communications Commission Date: Nov. 3, 1999
Authorization and Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road,

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Sir,

This is your letter of authorization to accept our appointment of Richard Mullen, Manager /
Safety & Compliance Consulting as agent for the following company:

Company Name : Mitac Technology Corp.
Address : No. 19-1, Innovation Rd. I, Science-Based ,
Industrial Park, HsinChu, Taiwan, R.O.C.

From now on, Richard Mullen will sign applications before the commission on our behalf,
and receive exchange data between our company and the commission in connection with
certification of the following product:

Model Name : Notebook P.C.
Model No. T A-320
FCCID : MAUO008

Under FCC Docket Number 20780 and General Docket Number 89-103 pursuant to Part 15,
Subparagraph B, of the Rules and Regulations of the FCC.

This authorization will expire one year from the date of this letter.

Sincerely Yours,

E o%ﬁ @mg/ ﬂw/w/ WAJZ/

Richard Mullen, Mahager

Bobby Sheng / Asst. Engineer Safety Compliance & Consulting
29 Sweetman Lane

Mitac Technology Corporation West Milford, NJ 07480-2932




MITAC

Federal Communications Commission Date: Nov. 3, 1999

FCC ID: MAU008

Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject : RFI related modifications incorporated into unit with FCC ID : MAU008

Dear Sir,

This letter services as our declaration that all modifications to FCC ID. : MAUOQOS as listed
in Attchment 1 of the test report submitted by QuieTek Corporation. We further declare that
the same modifications will be implemented into all production unit to enhance compliance
of the unit to FCC limits.

Sincerely Yours,

/Bob%y%%

Bobby Sheng / Asst. Engineer

Mitac Technology Corporation



